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A Note on Suicide:

While Covid-19 is a new and dangerous disease,
suicide has been plaguing humanity for far too long.

The vast majority of suicide attempts are related 
to ongoing mental health issues, but grief can
increase the risk for those already struggling.

If you or a loved one feel vulnerable to suicidal thoughts,
free help is available from the following sources:

National Suicide Prevention Hotline
1-800-273-8255 (24/7)

Crisis Text Line
Text HOME to 741741 (24/7)

IMAlive, an online crisis center 
www.imalive.org (24/7)


